LBSB District of CPTA General Membership Meeting

March 14, 2006







                     Call to Order 7:00 pm

Long Beach Memorial Medical Center

I. Roll Call: Exec. Committee members, representatives, district members and non-district members present per attached attendance sheet records. Approximately 23 general members were present. 

II. Announcements

1.   Introduction of Executive Committee Officers: Cuong Pho welcomed members,

 


introduced the Executive Committee.

2.   Upcoming Con-Ed: Susie Mazmanian announced upcoming con-ed opportunities.  See brochure for further details.

3.   District Con-Ed: Covey Lazouras announced the upcoming course on “Orthopaedic Management of Neurological Patients’ in September.  More details to come.

4.   LBSB 2005 Budget Highlights: Karen Frederick gave highlights of the 2005 budget, including increased funding to support members/students for: Leadership Training, Legislative Day, CPTA Conference, and PR initiatives.

5.   Public Relations: Kelley Kubota reviewed the goals of the PR committee, including volunteering for the Special Olympics and having a booth at the Long Beach Marathon.  Aimee Miltenberger explained the goal of connecting with elected officials within our district. 

III.
      Introduction of Speaker:  Cuong Pho introduced speaker Janet Konecne.  Janet Konecne spoke on the topic of Health and Wellness.  

VI.      Adjournment at 9:00pm.

Respectively Submitted, 

Lisa Smith, PT, Secretary LBSB District

